
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS        
 # 1268 COUNCIL

Meeting     1-27-21      ( via Zoom )

ATTENDEES:

GRAND KNIGHT 3RD YEAR TRUSTEE
ANDREW LOTTS--P JEREMY DEE--P

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 2ND YEAR TRUSTEE
STEVE POTSIC--P FRANK CARINGELLO-A

CHANCELLOR 1ST YEAR TRUSTEE-P
JEFF KOWAL--P BOB WENDERSKI-P

RECORDER
JP GRAZIAN0--P

TREASURER
TERRY KLUNDER--A

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
GLENN MORDINI--P

LECTURER
JOE EAGAN--P

ADVOCATE
MIKE REIDY—P

WARDEN
BOB GRAZIAN0—A

INSIDE GUARD
CHARLIE BAGDO--P

OUTSIDE GUARD
TERRY DUGAN--P



PREVIOUS MINUTES

Andrew, Grand Knight directed all zoom attending knights to review  
December 2020 minutes on council website. Motion to approve minutes 
accepted and passed by council  

These minutes are also available on website.
Lake Forest Knights.org

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT…. ANDREW LOTTS

January 29th is March for life celebration all across America.

Article in December 2020 issue of Columbian on page 18 mentioned
which Joe Eagan as Lecturer discussed later in meeting.

Charities Inc, voted to donate $2,000 to South side Pregnancy Center.
( see new business )

Grand Knight Andrew asked all brothers to you for pregnancy center
( anti –abortion care center ) in our local area for which to donate in the 
future…as we previously did for the south side pregnancy center.

CHAPLINS REPORT

Father Nacius unavailable for this meeting



FINANCIAL SECRETARY

Glenn Moridini reported that our council owes
$ 408.24 due 1/30/21.   Treasurer owes Glenn
$ 115.98 for stationery and envelopes.

TREASURERS REPORT

Given by Grand Knight  Andrew in Terrys absence.

 
October 30, 2020 balance………………….….$ 46,884.44

November interest    .42
December interest     .40

Closing balance December 30 2020 $ 46,885.26

LECTURER

Joe Eagan referred to the December 2020 issue of the
 Columbian’s and its excellent story on page 18 entitled
“There is Always Hope “ A parents recollection of their sons
fatal diagnosis and miraculous healing. Joe, also reminded
all of us that there has been 60 million abortions since 1973.

Joe also shared with everyone the incredible story of his
daughters discussion during a Villanova college class about
Joe and his wife’s decision as parents to forgo an abortion 
option due to a very negative medical diagnosis of her during 



her mother’s pregnancy.   ( This excerpt does not do justice 
to Joe’s heart felt description of what they as parents went 
through and the incredible development of their daughter )

OLD BUSINESS  

None Discussed

NEW BUSINESS

Charities Inc voted to send checks for  $ 2,000.00 

Mothers Trust

A Safe Place

South Side Pregnancy Center

Andrew suggested we all look for a woman’s center in

the area that offer anti-abortion guidance. ( there might 

be one in  the Gurnee area

DISTRICT DEPUTY

There will be a 4th degree ceremony 2/20/21 but the location

is not finalized because it may be virtual with family attending.

It will be 2 hours long with a $50 cost for the candidates

Respect for life novenas will soon begin



March for life in D.C. has been cancelled

FOURTH DEGREE REPORT

Fourth degree will be virtual on 2/20/21

INSURANCE AGENT REPORT

Absent

FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER

John Mastro feeling 70% after Covid illness

Respectfully Submitted:

Jp Graziano
Recorder


